
Why are Arizona Eye Doctors Going to Mexico this April?
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EXTRA EXTRA!

This April, doctors and staff of Southwestern Eye Center will donate their
time and travel to northern Mexico to provide residents of Nuevo Casas
Grandes, Chihuahua with the latest eye care services. They will perform 100 to 200 eye exams over the course of the trip. In addition, they will
provide approximately 30 to 50 cataract surgeries and a handful of glaucoma procedures.
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